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Comments: I believe that the Lemon Gulch project is a great addition to the Prineville area.

There will always be opposing views on use of land but this seems to be a well thought out project.

We need more area to ride and it will help bring folks to town that will spend money in local businesses. Please

let's work through are issues with one another and help and respect each group that want access to land.

 

Thanks,

MG

 


